
Dear Parents and Carers
Parent/Teacher/Student interviews for all school years will be held on 
Tuesday, August 29 from 3:30pm - 5:45pm.
Bookings must be finalised by 4pm, August 28, when bookings for this event 
will close.

If you have no internet access please phone 66 533 077, or send a note to the Toormina High 
School office and the staff will help make your bookings.
Interviews are strictly 1o minutes and spaces are limited. If you require more time please contact 
the school to make alternative arrangements.

You can return to www.schoolinterviews.com.au at any time and change your interviews, via a 
link in the email that was sent to you, when you made your bookings - until the bookings close on 

August 28 at 4:00pm.

Go to www.schoolinterviews.com.au and follow these simple instructions.

Simply enter the code 7bpjj and press ‘GO’

                   Enter your details

                   Select the teachers you wish to see

                   Select the appointment times that suit your family

                                    

When you click FINISH, your interview timetable will be                          
emailed to you automatically. If you do not receive your 
email immediately - check your junk mail folder AND 
make sure you have spelt your email address correctly.


